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Jack van Eyssen * 29/09/27 + 20/07/09 

JACK VAN EYSSEN 
 
Rotarian Jack was one of a kind. From the time that he became a 
member in 1972 of the PE South Rotary Club, and later on his 
becoming a member of the PE Rotary Club he evidenced an above 
average commitment to Rotary and its ideals. He was a Past President 
of the PE South Rotary Club. For his service to the community Jack 
was awarded a Paul Harris Fellowship in 1994. Subsequently he was 
twice awarded the Sapphire Pin for service. His friendly disposition won 
for him a multitude of friends. Throughout his business career he 
exemplified the qualities of a dedicated Rotarian, of truth, fairness, 
goodwill that are beneficial to all concerned. For many years he did all 
the printing for the Rotary Club of Port Elizabeth. 
 
His commitment to Rotary was also evidenced in him maintaining 
100% attendance at meetings whiles a Rotarian, 37 years in total.  It 
is known that on one occasion while not feeling well he got out of his 
hospital bed, got dressed went to Rotary lunch, and went back to his 
hospital bed!. 
 
The Rotary Club of Port Elizabeth (with the blessing of the family) 
would like to plant a tree, in Jack’s memory, amongst trees planted in 
St George’s Park, by Past Presidents of Rotary International and by 
Paul Harris.  
 
Jack, we are going to miss your cheerful presence. Jack we salute you.  
 
Our sympathy goes to his beloved Hester (Tickey) and his family. 
 
Yours in Rotary 

 
Sarel Steyn 
President: The Rotary Club of Port Elizabeth 
 
 


